Reference: RFI 1710011 > ) <

North Tyneside Council

Request:

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, | would like to enquire the following information
around the distribution of Parking Charge Notices.

| would like to request:

1. The number of Parking Charge North Tyneside Metropolitan Borough Council has issued over
the last 3 months (July 2017 - September 2017)

North Tyneside Council replaced its Notice Processing system on 05 September 2017. The report
functionality associated with this new system is currently not available.

We are therefore unable to provide the information requested at this time.

2. The revenue from the Parking Charge Notices issued by North Tyneside Metropolitan Borough
Council over the last 3 months (July 2017 - September 2017)

In the period 01 July — 30 September 2017, North Tyneside Council generated £146,999 from
penalty charge notices issued for parking and bus lane contraventions. This however is income
received into the Council’s finance system during these months and includes income from penalty
charge notices issued in previous months/financial years.

3. The location i.e. street or car park where Parking Charge Notices have been issued the most by
North Tyneside Metropolitan Borough Council over the last 3 months (July2017 - September 2017)

See response to question 1

The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use
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